
   
 

   
 

 

We acknowledge that our water is sourced from Shoal Lake 40 First Nation. We are gathered on 
Treaty one land, les terres sur lesquelles nous sommes rassemblés aujourd’hui font partie du 

territoire traditionnel des personnes Anishinaabeg, Ininiwak, Anishininiwak, Dakota, et Déné, et de la 
patrie de la nation métisse de la Rivière Rouge. 

 
We stand with the Indigenous community and commit to building an ongoing process of 

reconciliation, collaboration, and resurgence. Nous restons déterminés à travailler en partenariat avec 
les Premières Nations, Inuit et Métisses dans un esprit de vérité, réconciliation et collaboration. 

_____________________________________________ 

Friday Announcements – December 13 

Day 5 

 

• BSU will be having its last meeting before winter break in room 204W. Lunch provided too! 

 

• Are you interested in getting involved in basketball and earning volunteer hours? We are 

offering Basketball Score Keeper Training for students who want to help out at our school’s 

Grade 9, Junior Varsity, and Varsity home games. The training will take place during lunch on 

Tuesday, December 17th in Room 211W. By completing this training, you’ll be qualified to 

score keep at basketball games, and the hours you work will count toward your school 

volunteer credit. If you have any questions or need more information, please see Mr. Ahow.  

 

• Post Secondary Club will leaving for University of Manitoba at 9:00 this morning. Please meet 

Mataant Candice in front of the main doors in the commons right after announcements. 


